
The Friends of St Mary’s Bacton is a registered charity 

No 1106579 

 
Minutes of the Meeting of 

 
The Friends of St Mary’s, Bacton 

 
Thursday 13th May 2019 

 
St Mary’s Church Community Room, Bacton 

 
Charity Number 1106579 fosmbacton.org.uk 

 
 

Present   
        
Sue Holdich (Chair)  
Sarah Spink (Secretary) 
Simon Holdich 
Helen Thomson 
Rose Graham 
Richard Peaty 
Peggy Boyer 
 
1.Welcome and Apologies 
 

 Apologies had been received from: David Chambers, Diana Chambers, Mike 
Hall, Janice Shea and Andy Friend. 
 

2. Minutes of the last meeting 
 

 The minutes were accepted as a true copy – proposed by Helen Thomson and 
seconded by Rose Graham. 

 
3. Matters arising 
 

 Sarah updated the Friends on her contact with Martin Feavearyear of Bacton FC. 
The committee agreed to wait for a list of fixtures from Martin (expected 
July/August 2019) before agreeing on a date for the walking football tournament.  
 

4. Financial Report – Andy Friend 
 

 The balance of accounts at the end of May* 2019 stood at £13,710 of which 
£13,164 was unallocated. 

 The sum of £545 had been allocated for repairs to the chancel arch and 
stabilisation of the Doom. 
 
*To be clarified – typographical error on report. 

 
5. PCC update – David Chambers 
 

 During the previous AGM, David thanked the Friends for their grant of £545 
towards the work detailed above. 

 
6. Future fundraising 
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 Walking football tournament: Sarah agreed to email Martin Feavearyear in 

July/August, requesting the Bacton FC fixture list for 2019-20 Once received, the 

Friends would identity a suitable date for the tournament to take place.  

 

 Concert: Sarah confirmed that the Ipswich Community Wind Band was booked 

for a concert on the evening of Saturday 16th November. The theme of the 

concert would be ‘That’s Entertainment – Music from Stage and Screen.’ The 

Friends agreed to discuss ticket prices etc. in their July meeting. 

 

 Quiz: Sue and Sarah confirmed that a Pub Quiz had been booked to take place 

in the Bacton Bull on Friday 5th July. 

 
o Tickets were priced at £12.50 per person, £6.50 of which would be 

retained by the Friends. 

o Ticket sales to date stood at 44 out of a maximum 60 

o Sarah agreed to contact the Bull regarding final arrangements for the 

room layout, invoicing arrangements etc. 

o Sarah agreed to email committee members, requesting draw prizes for 

the evening. 

 
7. Any other business 
 

 There was no other business. 
  

8. Date of next meeting 
 

 Thursday 11th July 2019, St Mary’s Community Room, Bacton at 7.30pm 
 

The meeting closed at 8.10pm 
 
 

 




